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Colin Jack <colinj@dixiepower.com> Mon, May 1, 2023 at 11:29 AM
To: psc@utah.gov
Cc: "Parker, Chris" <chrisparker@utah.gov>, Nathaniel Johnson <njohnson@ureca.org>, Ladel Laub
<ladell@dixiepower.com>

Attached are comments regarding the rules to fulfill HB389. These suggested rules were compiled in conjunction with the
engineers from the Utah Rural Electric Cooperative Association, including Dixie Power, and you should have received the
same comments from URECA under the signatures of all of the individual members’ CEOs. We have compiled our
comments from industry recognized IEEE standards and typical interconnection agreements. Hopefully they will be
helpful to the commission in preparing the rules regarding Electrical Power Delivery Quality as per HB389.

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

 

Sincerely,

 

Colin W Jack, PE

Chief Operating Officer/

Engineering Manager

Dixie Power

435-673-3297
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